
 

 

 

 

TATTS LODGES APPLICATION IN THE HIGH COURT OF 

AUSTRALIA FOR SPECIAL LEAVE TO APPEAL 

VICTORIAN HEALTH BENEFIT LEVY DECISION  

 

As previously advised, on 1 July, 2014 the Victorian Court of Appeal upheld the 
Victorian Treasurer’s determination that Tatts must pay a Health Benefit Levy 
of $42,607,106 in respect of the 46 day period during which Tatts conducted its 
Victorian gaming operations in the financial year ended 30 June, 2013. 

Tatts advises that it has today lodged an application in the High Court of 
Australia seeking special leave to appeal the decision of the Victorian Court of 
Appeal.   

The additional impact on Group earnings for the year ended 30 June 2014 is 
estimated to be approximately $25.7 million after tax and will be disclosed as 
Discontinued Operations in Tatts’ financial statements. 
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